
IMPORTANT NOTICE  

DATES: 
                                         THURSDAY , JULY 24TH 2025 

                    PRESSURE WASH OF THE HOLEWAYS  

                            PALMS AT THE BEACH PARK  

 

PLEASE REMOVE ALL THE ITEMS THAT ARE STORED 
BY YOUR DOORS AND FROM THE WINDOW SEALS  

 

THANK YOU  

Magda Hatka / MHatka@Ameritechmail.com  
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